
 

Parks, Recreation and Community Services Commission Meeting 

   

 

 

CANCELLATION NOTICE 

for the Regular Meeting on 
 

Tuesday, September 7, 2021 

at 7:00 PM 

 

 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Regular Meeting of the Culver City Parks, 

Recreation and Community Services (PRCS) Commission, scheduled for Tuesday, 

September 7, 2021, at 7:00 PM, has been cancelled and shall not be held. 

 

The Cancellation Notice is currently available. 

 

The next Regular Meeting of the PRCS Commission will be held on Tuesday, 

October 5, 2021, via a Webex video conference system. Agenda information shall 

be made available at least 72 hours before this meeting. 

 
 
BY: 

/Patricia A. Mooney/ 
Patricia A. Mooney 

PRCS Commission Secretary 

 

 

https://culver-city.legistar.com/Calendar.aspx
http://www.culvercity.org/

